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RETURN TO SHAREHOLDERS 
 
 

The Board of Directors of Acerinox, SA, at its meeting held on December 

18th, has agreed to replace the dividends on account of January and April, 
and the complementary of July, by a single payment which will be proposed 
to the General Shareholder Meeting to be distributed in July by the system 

of scrip dividend, as took place in this fiscal year. 


